Royal Montrose Mercantile

Clubhouse re-opening 26th April 2021

The Clubhouse and locker areas will reopen on Monday 26th April and we look forward to
welcoming you back.

Bar hours
Monday- Sunday 11am - 9:30pm

Restaurant hours
Monday-Wednesday 09.30-18.00
Thursday closed

Friday 09.30-19.00

Sat and Sun 08.30-19.00

Menu attached
During this phase of lockdown recovery, the following rules currently apply within the
Clubhouse:

Do not enter if you have signs of a fever, a high temperature or a persistent cough or if
you have had contact with any possible source of the virus.

Track and Trace still applies to all members - please swipe your membership card to gain
access at front door when entering.

Please use hand sanitisers at entry doors.

1 metre social distancing applies when in club, mask to be work when not seated and
follow physical distancing guidelines throughout the clubhouse.

Please follow the one-way system that is in operation, entering through the front door.
Remain seated at all times that you are in the premises, except for comfort breaks.

Members are to refrain from moving tables and chairs within the clubhouse and tented
areas.

Tented areas have maximum seating capacities, and these capacities must be observed
and respected at all times.

Members' loyalty cards can once again be used to order beverages and food at bar, table
service only. New members’ cards are available behind the bar for collection.

Ensure that your loyalty card has sufficient funds before you order.

Bicycle racks are out of operation, please can cyclists park their bikes at the side of the
building similar to last lockdown.

Club will be open to members only until further notice

No visitors or members’ guests at this time unless prior approval of the board has been
granted.

We expect all members to comply with safety guidelines as outlined by Scottish
Government.

Kind regards the Board



